
 
 

 

SPONSORED BY THE 

SPIRO BPA 

EVENT IS FRIDAY, JANUARY 18, 2019 STARTING 

AT 5:30 P.M. DURING THE SPIRO/POTEAU 

BASKETBALL GAMES 
This year’s theme “ .” 

Come join in on the fun.  Buy some cupcakes and sit back and relax to watch the 
Spiro Bulldogs battle the Poteau Pirates.  T-shirts will also be available to 
purchase. 

We encourage all childhood cancer “survivors”, “warriors”, and “forever angel 
family members” to attend the game and be recognized during half-time of the 
girls' game. If you would like to attend, please contact Judy Parker at 918-962-
2493 or email at jparker@spiro.k12.ok.us. 

 

 
***All proceeds from the cupcake sale/t-shirts & donations 
will go to St. Baldrick’s Foundation for childhood cancer 
research. 


